
 

 

         

          February 5, 2025 

          Subject: Large Culvert Repair   

Geopolymer Lining with Weirs 

          State WIN: 028137.00 

Location: Auburn 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question: Will the State allow a segmental liner such as solid wall HDPE (Snap-Tite) or other that 

meets AASHTO structural requirements if the liner can meet the flow requirements? 
 

Response: MaineDOT will allow a segmental liner such as solid wall HDPE (Snap-Tite) or other that meets 

AASHTO structural requirements if the post construction inside diameter is no less than the proposed geopolymer 

spray liner.  Integrated weirs will be required.  Any additional traffic control or mobilization would be at the 

expense of the contractor. 

  

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on February 12, 2025 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 

 


